
From: John Brabant <johnbvce@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 3:09 PM 
To: Kehne, Melanie <Melanie.Kehne@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Annette Smith <vce@vermontel.net> 
Subject: Re: Public Records Request Re: Chittenden Solid Waste District illegal glass disposal 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Resending with Annette on the cc list. 
 
John Brabant 
Regulatory Affairs Director 
Vermonters for a Clean Environment 
802-498-5661 
 
 
 
On Sunday, December 6, 2020, 3:07:20 PM EST, John Brabant <johnbvce@yahoo.com> wrote:  
 
 
Hi Melanie: 
 
Vermonters for a Clean Environment requests that you provide to us the records that 
your office has assembled regarding the CSWD matter as offered November 9, 2020.  I 
see from the CSWD Board meeting minutes for this month that the Vermont Attorney 
General has arrived at finalized settlement agreement language that CSWD concurs 
with.  Please include this agreement language (signed or unsigned by CSWD) and any 
additional related records developed since the original set was assembled.  Please 
attach an invoice addressed to Annette Smith of Vermonters for a Clean Environment 
who is copied on this email: 
 
Annette Smith, Executive Director 
Vermonters for a Clean Environment 
789 Baker Brook Rd. 
Danby, VT 05739 
 
Thank you. 
-John 
 
 
John Brabant 
Regulatory Affairs Director 
Vermonters for a Clean Environment 
802-498-5661 
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